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Contact us 

Email:   oxypicu@icnarc.org 

Telephone:   020 7269 9277  

Website:   www.icnarc.org 

Oxy-PICU: Oxygen in Paediatric Intensive Care   
NIHR HTA: 12/75/47  REC: 19/EE/0362  IRAS: 272768 

If your unit participates in the PICANet audit, 

please inform your unit’s PICANet lead to record 

‘Oxy-PICU RCT’ and the patient’s Trial Number 

in the field ‘Is this patient on a clinical trial?’ for 

each recruited patient. Guidance on extracting 

data from PICANet web will be provided soon. 

PICANet 

We are over halfway through the study’s 6-month 

internal pilot, so please make sure to enter data 

on the e-CRF web portal:  

https://ctu.icnarc.org/macro/ 

MACRO data entry 

Wishing you happy 

holidays and see you 

in the new year!  

Newsletter 

Over 250 patients randomised! 

Milestones 
 

• 14 sites opened to recruitment 

• 251 patients recruited 

Congratulations to Great North Children’s 

Hospital for recruiting the 100th patient, and to 

St Mary’s Hospital for the 200th patient!  

We appreciate your continued enthusiasm and 

engagement with the study - keep up the great 

work and let us know how we can support you! 

TOP RECRUITERS 

By % recruited out of  

eligible patients: 

90.9%      St Mary’s Hospital  

89.3%      St George’s Hospital                     

87%          John Radcliffe Hospital                        

82.1%      Southampton Children’s Hospital         

78.3%      Bristol Royal Hospital for Children  

73.1%      Great Ormond Street Hospital  

By participants: 

58    Great Ormond Street Hospital                  

Southampton Children’s Hospital         

St George’s University Hospital              

23     John Radcliffe Hospital                             

22     Birmingham Children's Hospital            

18     Bristol Royal Hospital for Children 

16     Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital    

Thanks to all who have been regularly submitting 

screening logs - these are very helpful for study 

monitoring. Please continue to send logs every 2 

weeks and don’t forget to remove any patient 

identifiable information prior to submission. 

Screening logs 

 Dr Ben Lakin has been a superstar at Alder Hey 

Children’s Hospital, randomising 3 out of the first 4 

patients. He is engaged with the study and sets a 

great example for the clinical team. Thank you, Ben! 
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